
 

 

 

 

Tri Cities Peoples’ Choice Award  
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The Petersburg Home for Ladies staff and 

residents are among the many Virginians 

who have joined the fight against COVID19 

by receiving the first round of vaccination. 

Though the journey is not over, this  

milestone fills us with great hope and the  

anticipation of a strong future. 

 



 

Friendships we develop are the highlights of working at Petersburg Home for Ladies and the inability 
to open our doors and see our families was one of the hardest parts of 2020!  We have missed seeing 
your smiling faces!  Even through a pandemic, we have had several new residents move in during the 
year!  Some, but not all of our staff, have had the opportunity to meet family members due to COVID 
restrictions.  We look forward to meeting all our residents’ extended family members in person in the 
days ahead.  

The vaccine will shed a new light on Petersburg Home for Ladies and life will return to some sort of normalcy as our 
residents develop immunity.  We believe COVID-19 has made some lasting changes and created a new normal for  
others.  When it is safe to return to in-person visitation, we know that  some will choose to remain virtual  while others 
may find face-to-face offerings more desirable. We believe visitation through digital spaces (Google Duo, Zoom, iPad) 
will not fade away post vaccine.  Therefore, as we enter 2021, the staff and the leaders of Petersburg Home for Ladies 
are looking ahead.  We will be exploring new ways to engage activities through digital methods and discovering new 
ways to bring activities to our residents. 

We are dreaming, we are gathering information, we are re-imagining some things, and we are adapting.  We have the 
ability to explore, to plan, and to develop vision for how we might meet the new, ever-changing community around us 
to meet people where they are – online and in-person.  Throughout the year, we look forward to sharing with you new 
and exciting opportunities to do just that!   Thank you for your patience and continued support!  We have fought this 
battle on our knees through abundant prayer.  Surely the Hand of God has been on the Ladies’ Home, our residents, 
our staff and our leadership throughout this ordeal.  May God continue to bless you and your family in 2021.   
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Welcoming Crater Community Hospice 

CEO Zach Holt to our community. 

Tree planting with W.E. Bowman in honor of our 

95th anniversary celebration. 

Point Prevalence Survey with National Guard. 

Between face masks, outdoor visits, new technology and a 

tremendous amount of encouragement, our community 

partners have  discovered new ways of demonstrating 

their support of the elegant living with exceptional care 

that has been a staple of the Petersburg area for over 95 

years. The connections we so deeply cherish, serve to 

strengthen and inspire us to pursue the creative processes 

that make up the pathway which carries us in the future.  

Have you participated in 

our Engagement  

Technology Program? 

Ask our Recreation 

Team how you can be  

involved.  


